From: _

Date: 27/06/2015 2:44:47 PM

To: selra@parliment.wa.gov.au

Subject: SELECT COMMITTEE INQUIRY
INTO RSPCA WA

25TH JUNE 2015.
DEAR SIR/MADAM,

WE CONSIDER THE RSPCA WA TO BE THE
MOST IMPORTANT PART OF THE
COMMUNITY, AND THE WORK THEY DO AN
EXTREMELY IMPORTANT ONE, AND A
NEEDED PART OF THE COMMUNITY. WE
DO NOT BELIEVE THAT ANY OTHER
INDEPENDENT BODY, COULD NOT HAVE
SUCH AN ACTIVE APPROACH, AND SUCH
CONSIDERATION AS THE RSPCA HAVE.

WE WOULD ALSO SUGGEST, THAT THE
RSPCA WA, BE GIVEN MORE POWERS, NOT
LESS, AND MORE FUNDING, SO THEY CAN
CARRY OUT THIER WORK, HERE AND IN
REGIONAL AREAS, WHERE THEY ARE
BADLY NEEDED FOR ANIMAL WELFARE.

WE ALSO BELIEVE THE RSPCA WA ARE A
GREAT PART OF THE COMMUNITY, AND
SHOULD CONTINUE TO HELP ALL ANIMALS,
WILD OR DOMESTIC.

PLEASE GIVE GREAT CONSIDERATION TO
THIS FACT AND HELP THE RSPCA WA.

YOURS SINCERELY,

MS CY TRIVETT
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